
WATER FLUSHING NOTICE 
 

VILLAGE OF LUDLOW 
 

On Monday, June 6, 2022 through Friday, June 10, 2022, the Village of Ludlow Water 
Department will be flushing the water system and testing the fire hydrant system. 
The flushing will take place each day from 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM.   

Please note:  The entire water system will be affected.  Residents may experience 
discolored water during this time. When the flushing is complete, please be sure 
to let your cold water run until your water runs clear. We appreciate your patience 
and understanding while we perform our annual distribution system maintenance.  

If you have any questions, please call the Water Department at 228-8431 or the 
Municipal Office at 228-2841. 

Thank you. 
 


